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Planning Committee
Thursday, 11 February 2021 

Decisions

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Planning Committee held on Thursday, 11 February 2021. The wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes.
<AI1>

	7
	07/2020/00702/FUL - Lesser Marsh Barn, Station Road, Little Hoole



RESOLVED: (Unanimously)

That the application be refused because the application site is considered to be in an unsustainable location due to the distance from the nearest shops and services, the absence of nearby public transport and the lack of connection to nearby settlements. The proposed development therefore does not represent sustainable development and does not comply with Chapter 9 (Promoting sustainable transport) - particularly paragraphs 102c, 103, 105 and 108 of the National Planning Policy Framework, Central Lancashire Core Strategy Policy 3 (Travel) and Local Plan Chapter F (Catering for sustainable travel).
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